LGBT History Project of the LGBT Center of Central PA

Located at Dickinson College Archives & Special Collections

http://archives.dickinson.edu/

Documents Online

Title: Letter from Gay Lobby Day Committee to National Gay Task Force

Date: January 28, 1976

Location: LGBT-001 Joseph W. Burns Collection

Contact:

LGBT History Project Archives & Special Collections Waidner-Spahr Library Dickinson College P.O. Box 1773 Carlisle, PA 17013

717-245-1399

archives@dickinson.edu

3358 East Boulevard, #5
Bethlehem, Pennsylvania 18017
January 28, 1976

NGTF Room 506 80 Fifth Avenue New York, N. Y. 10011

Dear Friends,

The Rural Gay Caucus of Pannsylvania, a group which has developed out of the Task Force on Gay Rights formed by Governor Shapp, is planning to undertake a Gay Lobby Day. This is tentatively scheduled for March 23, with a series of workshops preceding on March 20.

I would appreciate receiving whatever materials you may have at hand that might serve a resource materials for the workshops. I am particularly interested in statements on strategy, such as might expand on the article in the January issue of It's Time. Iwwould also like to receive the Support Packet mentioned in the article - hence the \$2. enclosed.

Please send this material to my post office box - my apartment mailbox is simply too small to be useful. The address is Bill Hollabaugh
P. O. Box 3096
Bethlehem, Pa. 18017

On another matter, I watched the CBS TV series "Bronk" on Sunday, 1/18, having heard by the grape vine that NGMA found it offensive. I did find it offensive, especially to all women. I was expecting, however, to be more offended as a gay person that I was, and thus wonder how I was misled. Is it possible that you might give me more information as to how the information was promulgated?

I would note in passing that I thoroughly agree that It's Time that we see on television more occurrances of positive portrayals of the gay scene; I feel that raising consciousness on this basis is more important than going after minor negative offenses.

Sincerely,

William Hollabaugh for the Say Lobby Day Committee